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Genetically Modified Animal Requests 
 
The Office of Research in conjunction with the Division of Laboratory Animal Resources (DLAR) 
has streamlined the process to request Genetically Modified Animals (GMAs)*.   
 
Effective immediately, requests for genetically modified animals will no longer require Office of 
Research Approval. The acquisition of these animals will be coordinated solely by DLAR.   
 
For additional information about obtaining these services through DLAR, please visit the Office 
of Research website at: http://www.research.pitt.edu/genetically-modified-animal-requests  
 
 
*Genetically Modified Animals are animals that include transgenic, knock out, knock in, and other genetic 
modifications and manipulations. 
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